
Welcome to the Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church. We are 
glad you chose to worship with us today. Our speaker today is Hector Guillen. 
Do you desire Bible Studies, baptism, a pastoral visit or prayer? Please see the 
Pastor or one of the Elders. 

Thought Spot:  “Ever before Him He saw the result of His mission. His earthly 
life, so full of toil and self-sacrifice, was cheered by the prospect that He would 
not have all this travail for naught. By giving His life for the life of men, He 
would win back the world to its loyalty to God” (Desire of Ages, 410) 

Church Events This Coming Week 

Today  Adventurer - SNEC Spring Escape 
 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
 11:20 AM Worship service 
Tomorrow 9:00 AM Pathfinder Shed/Closet work bee 
Monday 7:00 PM Elders Meeting 
Tuesday 7:00 PM Book of Daniel Bible Study 
Wednesday 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
 

Announcements 

KINDERGARTEN is in need of teachers for Sabbath school ASAP.  
If interested please contact Joanie Reiss at jereiss@gmail.com 
or call 978-621-6886. 

Campmeeting: This year is the 150th anniversary of SNEC campmeeting. The 
event will run from Friday June 22nd to Saturday June 30th. There are 
workshops and excellent speakers lined up. Hope you can be part of it. There 
will be no Services here on the 23rd and 30th. To book a tent or campsite call 
Linda Tooney at 978-365-4551. 
 
Online giving is available just click on the link at MVSDA.org and you will be 
directed to Adventistgving.org.  You will be able to register & pay tithe & 
offerings with a credit/debit card or an E check. 
 
Book of Daniel Bible Study:  Our Bible study that normally meets on Monday 
evening will meet on Tuesday, June 5 this week instead. 
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Worship Celebration 
Praise the Lord for He is Good! 

 

Praising His Name 
Worship Host’s Greeting  Warren Saxton 
Praise Songs  Rita McCall & Sue Markin 
 We Have Come into His House 
 Come Now Is the Time to Worship 
 There's Sunshine in My Soul Today #470 
 There Is a Redeemer 
 Victory in Jesus 
 As the Deer 
Congregational Prayer  Warren Saxton 
Gifts of Worship  Warren Saxton 
 Our Church Budget 
 Offertory  Sherri Dovich 

Proclaiming The Word 
Children’s Corner  Stan McKillop 
Scripture Lesson  Warren Saxton 
 Mark 8: 27-33 
Worship in Song   Rex Pajela 
Sabbath Message  Hector Guillen 
 Who do man say that I am? 

Dedicating Our Lives 
Hymn of Dedication           Rita McCall & Sue Markin 
 He Lives #251 
Prayer of Dedication   Hector Guillen 
Worship Host’s Benediction  Warren Saxton 
Postlude  Sherri Dovich & Veronica Iria 

                                                   

        

 

                            

Hushed voices and muted phones enhance our worship experience. 
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Future Church Events 

Every Sat 10:00 AM Sabbath School 
Every Sat 11:20 AM Worship service 
Every Mon 7:00 PM Book of Daniel Bible Study 
Every Wed 7:00 PM Mid-week Discipleship Study 
Jun 14 7:00 PM Church Board 
Jun 23  Campmeeting 
Jun 25 7:00 PM Elders Meeting 
Jun 30  Campmeeting 
Jul 12 7:00 PM Church Board 
Jul 28 9:00 AM Men's Ministry Breakfast 
 9:30 AM Prelude Praise practice 
Jul 30 4:00 PM VBS 
 7:00 PM Elders Meeting 
 
Please visit our web site for additional calendar information: 
http://www.mvsda.org/Calendar/ 

Giving Hearts: May Report 

Offerings  Received Monthly Budget 

Church Budget $6,704.00      $5,846.00 

 

Bulletin information should be sent to email: sassy898@gmail.com or phone 
Vivianne Lewandowski at 603-893-7141. Items submitted each week by 7 p.m. 
Wednesday evening will be considered for inclusion in the bulletin. 

 

Here to Serve 
Audio/Visual   ............................. Andreas Goelzer ........................... 603-236-9423 
Deacon ....................................... Gary Patch .................................... 978-314-9970 
Deaconess ................................. Natalie Connolly ............................ 978-957-6528 
Elder ........................................... Steven Dovich ............................... 978-494-0519 
Membership Clerk ...................... Joan Reiss..................................... 978-256-1671 
Pastor ......................................... Kevin Robert.................................. 774-219-2995 
Recording Clerk ......................... Sue Markin .................................... 978-957-6384 
Sabbath School .......................... Aaron Teckie ................................. 978-658-2633 
Treasurer ................................... Marge Patch .................................. 978-640-4949 

Merrimack Valley Seventh-day Adventist Church 
408 Broadway Road, Dracut Massachusetts 01826-2707 

978/454-9226 *** http://www.mvsda.org/ 

 

 

Sunset Tonight 08:17 PM Next Friday 08:21 PM 
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Announcements Cont. 

Memorial Service for Pastor Paul Peterson:  It is with deep regret that we 
announce the passage of one of our retired Southern New England Pastors, 
Pastor Paul Peterson, who served our conference for 33 years as pastor of 
Athol, Foxboro, Fitchburg, Gardner, Shelburne Falls, Springfield/Enfield, and 
New Bedford .  There will be a memorial service at the Athol SDA Church; 3200 
South Athol Road; Athol, MA on Sabbath afternoon June 2, 2018 at 5:00 p.m.  
If you wish to send a card to Joyce or the family, you may send cards to Mrs. 
Joyce Peterson; 101 Bliss Hill Road; Royalston, MA 01368 in care of Brenda 
Porter. 
 
CAMPMEETING POTLUCK:  Campmeeting will be here in just a few weeks - 
June 22-30.   It is the 150th Anniversary for SNEC.  This is a reminder that 
there will be potluck for anyone who wants to join us after the services in the 
main pavilion on June 23 & 30 at camp sites F-8 and F-9, the  McCall  & 
Dovich.   This takes place rain or shine.   We are located at the bottom of the 
hill across from the Junior meeting tent.   

Plan to stay for as little or as long as you want.  Bring blankets or chairs to sit 
and relax.  Bring food for your family and enough to share.  We get several 
guests.   Warm entrees and other foods requiring heating should be brought 
fully cooked and as warm as you can keep them.  Cold entrees, salads, 
desserts, and other items should be brought in coolers and ready to serve.  We 
have minimal ability to warm up or store foods under controlled 
temperatures.  There are a few outlets for crockpot plug in heating. Bring juice if 
you prefer that over water.  Bring serving utensils for your items.  PLEASE 
LABEL ALL ITEMS WITH YOUR NAME.  Label food items as vegan, vegan 
gluten free , soy free, nut free, vegetarian, contains nuts, soy, etc.  

Water, cups, eating utensils, plates and bowls will be supplied.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone.  Don’t forget to invite your friends to join 
you. 

GBA Van: For those of  you with kids in the lowell area or close to Lowell. Mr. 
Branum the principle at GBA shares that,if we had 10 kids from Lowell area that 
wanted to come to GBA he would find a way to get a bus run out This way It 
would not be free but it would be a way to get your kids in the Adventist school 
without a long commute for parents juggling work hours. Please let the Pastor 
know if you have kids that you’d like to be part of this group.  
 
Prayer Requests:  Do you have a prayer request?  There is a prayer box in the 
foyer of the church.  Fill out a request form, fold it, and put it in the box or e-mail 
the prayer team at: prayer@mvsda.org and the prayer team will bring your 
request before the Lord. 
 
Dracut TV: The Church Service today will be recorded and portions of the 
service will be broadcast on the local access channel (Cable TV), Internet and 
other media.  For questions or other issues, contact the Audio/Visual Team. 
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